
 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 1 
18 September 2023 

 
PROCUREMENT OF GIFT CERTIFICATES FOR VARIOUS FREEDOM OF 

INFORMATION ACTIVITIES FY 2023 (SECOND ROUND) 
 (Procurement/Contract No. 2023-PCO-TF-013-2) 

 
Anent the Pre-Bid Conference held on 07 September 2023 for the above-cited procurement 
project by the Bids and Awards Committee, and the inquiries received by the Secretariat 
thereafter, please be informed of the following clarifications: 
 

COMMENTS/ CLARIFICATION ANSWER/RESPONSE 

 
Whether the Committed Line of Credit 
(CLC) used in the First Round of bidding 
can still be used in the Second Round in 
lieu of the negative Net Financial 
Contracting Capacity? 

 

 
Since the CLC is dated earlier than the 
publication of the Second Round for the 
project, it is highly encouraged to request a 
new CLC. 

 

 
Pursuant to Section 22.5 of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of 

Republic Act No. 9184, this Supplemental/Bid Bulletin is issued for the information and 
guidance of all prospective bidders and shall form an integral part of the Bidding Documents 
issued for said the project. 
 

Should you have further concerns, you may contact the BAC Secretariat through the 
details below: 
 
 
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE SECRETARIAT 
Presidential Communications Office 
7th Floor, Times Plaza, UN Avenue Manila 
Telefax No. (02) 8734-5968 
Email: bac1@pco.gov.ph 
Website: https://pco.gov.ph 
 
For information and guidance. 

 
 

 Original Signed 
ASEC. EUGENE HENRY C. RODRIGUEZ 

 Chairperson 
Bids and Awards Committee 

Conforme: 
 

_________________________________________ 
Signature over printed name 

 
Designation: ______________________________ 
Company:    ______________________________ 
Date:           ______________________________ 


